Taylor Creek Visitor Center
going to the birds

The U.S. Forest Service Lake Tahoe Basin Management Unit and
the Tahoe Institute for Natural Science are hosting the fourth
annual Lake Tahoe Bird Festival on June 8.

This free family event from 1l0am-4pm is at the Taylor Creek
Visitor Center, located three miles north of South Lake Tahoe
on Highway 89.

The event includes guided bird walks along the Rainbow Trail
every hour from 10:30am-1:30pm, a bird art contest for all
ages, information on migratory birds and spotting scope use,
and a presentation by Master Falconer Marie Gaspari Crawford
that includes live birds of prey.

Art submissions (photography, sculptures, drawing, paintings,
etc.) for the bird art contest may be submitted to Rena
Escobedo at rescobedo@fs.fed.us or dropped off before June 4
at the LTBMU office at 35 College Drive, South Lake Tahoe.
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